
Toddler news 
D E C E M B E R  2 0 2 1  

 Wow and just like that
December is here ! We have had
an exciting term learning ,
exploring  and growing . We
look forward to continue
working with some of our old
friends and making new ones .
We wish you all a lovely and
safe holidays and a prosperous
new year . 
From the toddler team 

LOOKING FORWARD TO SEEING YOU IN THE NEW YEAR.

Our theme for the month is
Christmas fun ! We will explore the
different smells , ornaments , and
the idea of giving during this time . 

Dates to remember : 
*Thea turns 3 :December 2nd .
*Alexander turns 2 : December 25th 
*Josephine turns 3 : December 30th 
*Photo day : December 3rd 
*Last day of school : December 17th 


